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June 24, 2016 
 
 

(via email) 
 
Gary Peddicord 
Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company 
221 East 4th Street, Room 103-920 
Cincinnati, OH  45202 
 

Re: Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by Cincinnati Bell Telephone 
Company and Integrated Path Communications - Kentucky LLC 
PSC Reference No. 01177 

 
Dear Mr. Peddicord: 
 
 This is to notify you that Commission Staff has completed its review of Cincinnati 
Bell Telephone Company’s agreement electronically received on June 14, 2016 and has 
concluded that it is in compliance with federal and state law and with previous 
Commission orders.  Accordingly, it is unnecessary for Staff to refer this matter for 
formal Commission action.  The agreement will be maintained in this office and, 
pursuant to 47 U.S.C. 252, shall be effective on September 12, 2016. 
 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Jim 
Stevens at (502) 782-2661. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Aaron Greenwell 
Acting Executive Director 

 
jc 
 
cc: Brian Shepard, Integrated Path Communications - Kentucky LLC 

Matthew G. Bevin 
Governor 
 
Charles G. Snavely 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 

Robert Cicero
Vice Chairman

Daniel E. Logsdon Jr.
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